
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

 

 The Combined Planning and Zoning Board meeting originally 

scheduled for Wednesday, December 7, 2022, has been cancelled due 

to lack of agenda items to consider.  The next meeting of the Combined 

Planning and Zoning Board is scheduled for Wednesday, January 4, 

2023.   

 

 

 

 


